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Dear Parent/Guardian 

Traffic Control Behind Silverdale Road Shops  

We are writing to let you know about a road safety measure that has been introduced at the 

front entrance of the school on Silverdale Road. 

The Aldryngton school community has become increasingly concerned about cars moving 

around the rear of the Silverdale Road shops at the time that parents are dropping off and 

collecting their children.  They have been in consultation with Wokingham Highways and the 

agreed solution is that there will now be a coned off crossing area during drop off and pick up 

times that provides a safe walkway for families to cross safely and prevent vehicles from 

travelling around the shops. You may already have noticed that this is now in place at these 

times. 

Thank you for your continued support in helping to make this area safe. 

Yours sincerely  

 
Mr G Thomas 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


